
 

 

 

September 5, 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Our school is participating in a fundraiser to raise money for Run for Ray in memory of our friend, 
colleague, and teacher, Ray O’Donnell. This year, we are selling healthy dip mixes from Epicure. 

 

Epicure is a 100% Canadian, family-owned, woman-led company offering the highest quality spice 
blends and dip mixes for the health-conscious consumer. We will be selling the Epicure Extraordinary 
Trio Fundraiser, which includes three delicious dip mixes and a recipe booklet attractively packaged in 
a reusable cloth bag. The Fundraisers sell for $20 each and Run for Ray makes $5 from each 
Fundraiser sold. 

 

We invite you to stop by to taste these delicious, healthy products on the evening of September 12, 2017 
during the Open House. The fundraiser sale will take place only on that day. Cash and cheques are 
acceptable forms of payment, and all cheques should be made out to St. Malachy’s Memorial High 
School with a notation for Epicure Run for Ray in the memo. 
 

Our goal is to raise $1000 or more for the Terry Fox Foundation. You can help us achieve our goal by: 
 

• Purchasing your own delicious, versatile, healthy dip mix selections. 
 
• Helping us connect with other potential customers — particularly friends, relatives, neighbours, 

coworkers, and other community members you may meet with regularly, by collecting their orders to 
be placed individually along with yours on September 12th. 

 
• Holding a cooking class with our Epicure consultant, Johane Levesque, who will donate the proceeds 

from the classes booked at the Open House to Run for Ray. 
 
 

If, as we recognize that it sometimes happens, you cannot attend the Open House yet you would like to 
support our fundraiser, you can contact Johane Levesque directly to place your order by emailing her at: 
Chef.Johane@gmail.com with the subject line Run for Ray. She will collect all orders placed this way 
between now and September 12th. 
 
We expect to receive the orders the week of September 25th. 
 
Thank you in advance for supporting us to reach our fundraising goal! 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 


